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ITLA: Gillian Power Authors Article Regarding the
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Lathrop Gage Chief Information Officer, Gillian Power recently authored an article in the spring issue of

International Technology Law Association’s Peer to Peer magazine. The article, The Inclusion Imperative 

focuses on how inclusion leads to greater levels of innovation and organizational success.


